

A Season Of Giving

Let's face it, 2020 was a most unusual year. It was a year of people trying to be together while being six feet apart, of rearranging and learning new ways to work at home, of wearing masks to protect ourselves and others, of using sanitizer and disinfecting wipes and seeing shelves at the stores out of essential items. The list of changes seem endless. But even if so much of our 'normal' lives appear to have been taken from us this year, we still need to step back, think back, and then give back to others. This year, the holidays should be about helping others who struggled, made sacrifices, and tried to do the best they could under some challenging circumstances. Won't you join me this holiday season in giving back? There are so many opportunities, especially locally, to donate to a charity or cause of your choice. It truly gives meaning to this season of hope, now more than ever. Merry Christmas and the happiest of holidays to you and your family!

During This Holiday Season The Busovne Family Wants To Help Those Who Have Worked So Hard To Provide For Others Also!



Here's Hoping Your Holiday Is Merry & Bright!
Sales of Detached Single Family Homes In Niceville
For the Month of November: 64







Each Keller Williams office is an independently owned and operated franchise of Keller Williams Realty International and is an Equal Opportunity Employer and supports the Fair Housing Act. All information provided, is obtained from various sources and has not been, and will not be, verified by broker or MLS. All information should be independently reviewed and verified for accuracy.WARNING – FRAUDULENT FUNDING INSTRUCTIONS

Online banking fraud is on the rise. If you receive an email containing WIRE TRANSFER INSTRUCTIONS call your Realtor or the title company who's contact information you know is reliable immediately to verify the information prior to sending funds."



Copyright © JANICE BUSOVNE, P.A. All rights reserved.